Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/14/2021 8:04:28 PM

First name: Christine Last name: Hass Organization:

Title:

Comments: To whom it may concern,

This is a very disturbing proposal to raise the acceptable sound level for OHV's. The level of allowable noise proposed (97 dB) is harmful to people and wildlife. At a time when sound levels are increasing across the board, with the exception of electric vehicles and machinery, public land managers should be LOWERING not RAISING acceptable sound levels. This proposal appears to be meeting the interests of the noisy OHV lobby, and not the health, safety, and enjoyment of other users of public lands and local wildlife. Please reconsider this proposal.